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GGeenneerraall  MMeemmbbeerrsshhiipp  MMEEEETTIINNGG  MMIINNUUTTEESS  OOFF  TTHHEE 
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--------------------------------------------

- 
 October 28, 2006        Embassy Suites Greenville, SC 

 
                          

President Eric Lampe called the General Membership meeting of the 34th Annual 
Convention of South Carolina Numismatic Association to order at 9:30 AM.  He welcomed all 
members and guests to the meeting. 
 
 Mr. Austin M. Sheheen, Jr., Convention Chairman declared a quorum of members 
present. 
  
 Treasurer, Austin M. Sheheen, Jr., reported on finances for 2006.  He said the 
organization is in a strong financial position.  A financial state was published in the January 
2006 SCanner and a new statement will be published in the January 2007 SCanner.  
 

 There was had no old business. 
 
 President Lampe reported the SCNA would be a co-sponsor of the ANA Spring Show in 
Charlotte, March 16-18, 2007.  The NCNA is the other sponsor. 
 
 An announcement was made that more dealers and members need to stay at the hotel 
during the convention. 
 
 President Lampe reported that the 2007 Convention will be the 35th Anniversary 
Convention and Show. 
 
 A discussion was held about putting the ANA logo and a message about the spring show 
in Charlotte on the January SCanner cover. 
 

The General Membership Meeting adjourned at 9:55 AM on a motion by Hugh Shull, 
seconded by LoRan Ross. 

     
     
     
 
Pascal S. Brock 
SCNA Secretary 


